From:
Sent: 13 May 2015 14:20

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on a current Planning Application
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From: feedback@camden.gov.uk [mailto:feedback@camden.gov.uk]
Sent: 05 May 2015 15:36

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on a current Planning Application

PLANNING APPLICATION DETAILS

Year: 2015
Number: 0253
Letter: P

Planning application address: 37 fortune green road
1



Your comments on the planning application:
| would be happy to support the idea of having a swimming pool at ground level of the property put
forward as we do not have one near by and would be a lovely addition to the community.

However, only if it would NOT be a 24 hour establishment as this is a residential area and with the
roads being narrow and buildings tall, noise is bounced off them resulting in loud noises including
people socialising outside during the night. We have first hand experience of this from THE GYM.

IF YOU WISH TO UPLOAD A FILE CONTAINING YOUR COMMENTS THEN USE THE LINK
BELOW
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